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Comments: | am opposed to the Pine Creek Forest Restoration Project. This project impacts a part of the forest
that is the primary route to Pine Island Double Falls, which should be considered a Kentucky special place and
protected. | believe this project was planned prior to many knowing of this special place. | believe that original
estimates of the age of the trees impacted by this project have been underestimated, many of the trees in this
area have been shown to be much older than estimates. There is much logging taking place on private lands in
the area and this project is unnecessary to produce logging income or timber products. Please reconsider going
forward with this project; step back and give it another look with the impact to visitors' experience visiting the
waterfall as a major consideration.



